
NOTICE

Office Closure - Central Statistics Office

8th February, 2024 - Please be advised that the Central Statistics Office will be
closed on Friday 9, February, 2024, to accommodate a Staff Corporate Planning
Retreat.

The Department apologises for any inconvenience this temporary interruption
may cause.


